
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

    

  

       

    

    

 

   

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

   

  

   

  

 

  

 

  

  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Media Contact: 

June 1, 2023 Maggie T. Reynolds 

www.sde.idaho.gov Public Information Specialist 

mreynolds@sde.idaho.gov 

Governor Little Proclaims June 5 – 9 as Summer Food Service Program 

Awareness Week 

Free meals are available to Idaho children this summer at sites across the state 

(BOISE) – Governor Brad Little has proclaimed June 5 - 9 as Summer Food Service Program 

Awareness Week. The proclamation highlights that Idaho students will once again have access to 

nutritious, healthy food options throughout the summer months with the program. 

The program provides healthy food choices when school meal programs are not operating. 

Access to summer meals will become available beginning June 5. To find the site nearest to you, 

text FOOD to 304-304; call the Idaho Care Line at 2-1-1; or go to the USDA’s Find Meals for 

Kids map at https://www.fns.usda.gov/meals4kids. 

“The Summer Food Service Program is a great example of what’s possible in our communities 

when we focus on our children,” Superintendent of Public Instruction Debbie Critchfield said. 

“For some students, food scarcity is a reality during the summer and this important program 

helps meet their basic needs.” 

The program provides free snacks and meals to children ages 18 and younger in locations 

throughout the state. Meals are served in areas of greatest need, with food provided by sponsors 

who are reimbursed for each qualifying breakfast, lunch, snack and/or supper they serve. In the 

summer of 2022, 67 sponsors served more than 860,000 meals and snacks at more than 235 sites 

across Idaho. 

The program has no income requirements, and anyone under 18 can receive free meals, no 

questions asked. In addition to serving healthy, nutritious meals and snacks, many of the meal 

sites also offer games and reading activities for children and families. 

# # # 

Members of the press interested in identifying local SFSP sponsors can reach out to 

mreynolds@sde.idaho.gov for assistance. 

http://www.sde.idaho.gov/
mailto:mreynolds@sde.idaho.gov
https://www.sde.idaho.gov/communications/files/public-records-requests/Governor-Little-Summer-Food-Service-Program-Proclamation-2023.pdf
https://www.fns.usda.gov/meals4kids
mailto:mreynolds@sde.idaho.gov


 

 

 

  

  

 

Subscribe to the SDE weekly newsletter for regular updates from the SDE and your educational 

communities. 

https://idaho.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=76a7e4d55542b992f9a5fb0a3&id=a5b8e0bb85

